March 22, 2022
To the Citizens of Marshall,

Due to family commitments, it is with much sadness that [ am resigning from my position
as Mayor of Marshall.

Circumstances have resulted in my home being put on the market and there is now a
contracted offer. The City has many good and time-sensitive matters currently underway,
and I do not want to delay the progress being made nor cause confusion about my future.
Along with the City Council, members past and present, | have worked hard and done my
best to achieve progress for Marshall. T am happy that there are many positive results

because of it!

I will always cheer for the best for Marshall and wish God’s blessings on each and every one

of you.

Sincerely,

Julie Schwetz



